
Temporary Unavailability of Transaction Clearing House (TCH) 

 

Electronic Toll Collection (ETC) would like to notify customers that the Transaction Clearing House 

(TCH) will be temporarily unavailable due to routine maintenance from 18:00 on Friday, August 22, 

2014 through to 22:00 on Sunday, August 24, 2014. 

This might impact customers who want to query or pay their e-toll accounts through both the 

Internet and Customer Service Centres. Online enquiries and payments of accounts through the 

website might also be affected. 

ETC apologises to customers in advance for any inconvenience that the temporary unavailability may 

cause. 

For general queries, please contact the call centre by dialling 0800 SANRAL (726 725) or by emailing 

info@sa-etoll.co.za  
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